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10th June 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear John Wallis Foundation Inaugural Board members, 
 
Today is the tenth anniversary of The John Wallis Foundation signed off by 
Stancea Vichie and Bernadette Wallis on 10th June 2010.  It was after yourselves 
as the Advisory group had met a number of times prior to this.   
 
We wish to acknowledge and thank you for your courage and contribution at the 
time, so that now ten years later we have an amazing not-for-profit organisation 
that has grown and developed because of your initial vision and work. We stand 
on the shoulders of those who began this good work and who helped to shape 
what is now Highways and Byways – A Community of Service. 
 
As Fr John Wallis would say in blessing and thanks, May Mary’s mantle shield you, 
may the grace of God be yours.   
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Marg Casey      Stancea Vichie MSS 
Chairperson      on behalf of  
Highways and Byways - the Missionary Sisters of Service 
A Community of Service 
 
 
 
 
 


